
 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Stanwood High School Field Trips 

 DATE:  October 18, 2022 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 The following Stanwood High School student groups request to attend the events as listed below: 

 FFA Floriculture Career Development Event, November 4-5, 2022, Castle Rock, WA 
 State Potato Judging Competition, November 15-16, 2022, Moses Lake, WA 
 State Tractor Driving Competition, November 15-16, 2022, Moses Lake, WA 

 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the Stanwood High School 
 trips for these student groups. 


